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Bridgelux Inc. 

46430 Fremont Boulevard  
Fremont, CA 94538 

Date:  September 28, 2017 
 
 
TO:   Bridgelux Customers and Authorized Distributors  
 
RE:   End of Life Notice for Legacy OLM™ Series 
 
Ref:  BL-EOL-09282017  
 

 
This is an End of Life (EOL) notice for legacy OLM Series (OLMA) products, originally released in 2015.  
Bridgelux has since made improvements to the OLM Series product family with a new generation of OLM 
Series products (OLMB) that have Gen 7 Vero performance upgrades and lower Vf ratings to help enable 
Class 2 (wet) environment compliance.  The following table includes the legacy OLM Series SKUs that are 
now EOL (OLMA) and the corresponding (OLMB) SKUs that are recommended replacements: 
 

EOL Product List Replacement Product List 
OLMA-40E000-A01A-AA000 OLMB-40E000-A01A-AA000 
OLMA-40C000-A01A-AA000 OLMB-40C000-A01A-AA000 
OLMA-50C000-A01A-AA000 OLMB-50C000-A01A-AA000 
OLMA-56C000-A01A-AA000 OLMB-57C000-A01A-AA000 
OLMA-40E000-A06A-AA000 OLMB-40E000-A06A-AA000 
OLMA-40C000-A06A-AA000 OLMB-40C000-A06A-AA000 
OLMA-50C000-A06A-AA000 OLMB-50C000-A06A-AA000 
OLMA-56C000-A06A-AA000 OLMB-57C000-A06A-AA000 

 
Implementation Dates 
Last time orders for the legacy OLM (OLMA) SKUs will need to be placed before October 30, 2017.  Last 
time orders for OLMA may have quantity limitations and will be supported only while supplies last.    
 
Transition Products 
The new OLMB configurations are available for order now with a minimum order quantity requirement of 
1000 units. 
 
Please contact your Bridgelux Sales Manager with any OLM Series product questions.  
 
Best regards, 
Product Management 
Bridgelux - USA  


